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NRC ASSIGNS NEW RESIDENT INSPECTOR AT NINE MILE POINT

Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in King of Prussia,
Pa., have selected Brian J. Fuller as the new resident inspector
at the Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station in Scriba, N.Y.

He succeeds Richard Skokowski, who was selected as a
resident inspector at the FitzPatrick nuclear plant in Scriba.

Most recently, Mr. Fuller was a resident inspector at the
D.C. Cook Nuclear Power Plant in Bridgman, Mich. He joined the
NRC in 1995 as a reactor engineer in the Region Il Office in
Lyle, llinois. Prior to joining the agency, he worked as the
Director, Radiological Emergency Planning for Submarine Squadron
8 in Norfolk, Va.; and as a performance assessment auditor and
refueling engineer at the Norfolk Naval Shipyard. Mr. Fuller
also served as a submarine officer in the United States Navy.

Mr. Fuller is a graduate of Georgia Institute of Technology,
where he earned a Bachelor's of Civil Engineering degree.

Mr. Fuller joins Senior Resident Inspector Gordon Hunegs and
Resident Inspector Rick Fernandes at Nine Mile Point. The NRC
resident inspectors at Nine Mile Point can be reached at 315-342-
4041.



